
To our amazing customers –  

  

These last few weeks and upcoming weeks have and will be a trying time for all of us. All of us at 
Shademaster Nursery wish to inform you that we will remain open this Spring with added precautions in 
place to protect our customers and employees.  

Here at Shademaster Nursery we have a spacious property that allows safe distancing from others in an 
outdoor setting, offering products that give a sense of therapeutic calm and that can teach children 
valuable lessons. Working with plants and digging in the soil in the safety of your own yard has been two 
of the best ways to reduce stress and help build immunity. This can also provide much needed bonding 
between members of your household as you plan and implement your ideas for your outdoor area.  

STEPS WE ARE TAKING TO PREVENT THE SPREAD OF THE VIRUS: 

         Whether staff or customer, do not come to our location if you are feeling unwell or feel that you 
have been exposed to the virus.  

         Phones and email are staffed and monitored to take any quotes or orders. Our staff can provide 
pictures and tag plant material without a visit if you wish. 

         Payment can be arranged over the phone and we can get you loaded without you leaving your 
vehicle if you wish. Delivery is also available. Please note there are charges for phone payments and 
delivery. 

         Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the premises and use of our restroom to wash your hands 
are encouraged for our customers and mandatory for our employees. We will be educating our staff about 
hygiene practices such as ‘No Touch’ greetings, avoiding touching the face, and cough or sneezing into 
one’s elbow.  

         If you do wish to come inside, our staff will be sure to open the doors for you. 

With these precautions in place, we remain optimistic that this virus will subside quickly.  We will the best 
to you, our valued customers and neighbors. We will get through this together! 

 


